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Tuesday 26th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 3rd December 2024, year 3 and 4 will be taking part in a road safety workshop. During the 

workshop the children will be taken on a walk around the local area.  

 

 
If you wish for your child to attend, please complete the consent form and return to school by Monday 
2nd December 2024 to give permission. If this consent form is not completed your child will be unable to 
attend this trip.  
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher. 
 


